
Even with all those movies…
I was looking for a collection set to add to my movie library.
A few years ago Universal studios released their “Monster
Collection” as a boxed set (DVD or VHS). 8 movies in all.
Since I had the ones I thought I wanted, I didn’t bother with
the set.

Now some of my old VHS tapes are showing there age, and I
thought it may be time to pick this up if it was still
available anywhere. I did a quick search and found used DVD
sets going for over $200. And a new “In the box” set going for
close to $500. NO WAY would I pay that much for these movies,
I can get them cheaper buying them one at a time when I see
them at video stores. The Wolf Man at Wally World was only
$7.50

A further search found that those same movies will released as
a collection again at the end of this month. Pre-Orders are
less than $50. I’m sure if I time it correctly, I can get if
for less than that. Here is a toast to patience. �

Four Movies for Halloween…
Turn out the lights, sit in the dark and watch these movies.
By today’s standards, they are not scary. By the standards of
the time, people screamed in the theaters.

Number 1 on my list, I’ve written about before. Dracula with
Bela Lugosi, the first well know Dracula, and one imitated
more often than any of the others. Lugosi’s vampire became the
standard.
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Number 2, The Wolfman with Lon Chaney Jr. State of the art
special effects of the day when he changed into the Wolfman.

Number 3, Frankenstein with Boris Karloff. Created life goes
out of control to destroy its creator and all the things the
creator loves.

Number 4, The Mummy with Boris Karloff. Karloff gets to act in
this  movie  and  it  is  worth  seeing.  His  voice  and  facial
expressions are wonderful

Find them, watch them and enjoy.

Happy Halloween

More Great Movie Titles
To keep up with both blogs, allow me to post some  more
wonderfully hideous titles and synopses.  OR…. lets make it
even more fun.  I will give a list of titles and synopses. 
See  if  you  can  guess  which  one  contains  the  actual
description.

1. Been Down So Long It Looks Like Up To Me.  The story of a
young child who falls into a well and finds herself in another
world populated by giant red ants.

2. Fat Guy Goes Nutzoid.  A large man with a Mohawk haircut
escapes from a mental hospital and becomes the friend of two
rich kids.

3.  Night of the Day of the Dawn of the Son of the Bride of
the Return of the Terror of the Attack of the Evil, Mutant, 
Hellbound,  Flesh-Eating Subhumanoid Zombified Living Dead,
Part 3.        A horror movie  aficinado takes her fascination
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too far when she unearths the remains of Dr. Frankenstein,
Count Dracula, The Mummy, and The Creature from the Black
Lagoon.


